
2016 St. Joseph’s School Spring Fair Holey Board Tournament 

The St. Joseph’s School Spring Fair Holey Board Tournament will be held Sunday, April 24, 2016 on the 
fair grounds. 

Registration for the tournament can be done by filling out this form and returning it to SJS.  There will 
also be a sign up sheet at the fair located in the hospitality booth.  The deadline for signing up will be 
Sunday, April 24, 2016, at 1 P.M. 

The tournament will promptly begin at 2:00 p.m. with the Doubles tournament starting first.  As soon as 
the doubles are finished, the singles will begin.  Please watch brackets as to when your game is to be 
played.  Your name will be called twice, if you do not show after second call you will forfeit your game.  
This will help the tournament go smoothly and quickly.  The Championship Games for both single and 
doubles will be played on the stage for all to see.  Prizes will be awarded to the winners. 

Holey Board Registration Form (SINGLES) 
$ 5.00 per Entry 

Name:  ___________________________________________________________ 

Address: ___________________________________________________________ 

   ___________________________________________________________ 

 Phone:  ___________________________________________________________ 

Rules for Singles: 

Will be single elimination. There is a $5.00 charge per entry to help pay for the cost of expenses.   
- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

Holey Board Registration Form (DOUBLES) 
$ 5.00 per entry     $ 5.00 per entry 
Name________________________________ Name____________________________________ 

Address______________________________ Address___________________________________ 

 _______________________________  ___________________________________ 

Phone________________________________ Phone ____________________________________ 

Rules for Doubles: 

Will be single elimination.  No limit on the number of entries.  There will be $5.00 per person 
charge on doubles. 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

For more information or if you have any questions regarding this tournament, please contact Ben Perrin 
(985-969-6394) (bperrin7577@gmail.com).  Hope to see you all there!


